
 

Activity News 
 
ICT Mahidol organized a scholarship examination for B.Sc. in Information 
and Communication Technology (ICT International Program), Academic 
Year 2023 

 

 
 

On 8 October 2022 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol 
University (ICT Mahidol), organized a scholarship examination for B.Sc. in Information and 
Communication Technology (ICT International Program), Academic Year 2023 at LAB 103 and LAB 
104, ICT Building, Salaya Campus. On this occasion, Dr. Pawitra Liamruk, Deputy Dean for Academic 
Administration and Acting Deputy Dean for Organizational Communication and Engagement, 
welcomed all parents, and led them to see facilities as well as teaching and learning environment. 



 

With the aim of promoting and raising Thai youth's academic quality to international 
standards, encouraging them to have knowledge and skills comparable to those in the same 
region, and inspiring them to continuously improve their academic potential, the Faculty of ICT, 
Mahidol University has provided scholarships to those who achieved academic excellence. 
 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/scholarship-examination-ac2023/  

 

https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/scholarship-examination-ac2023/

